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I am writin' to tell you that really 
something must be done at once. The people in Montreal are becoming 
very inpatient and I have been repeatedly urged to write an open 
letter in the Press to you about it. Of course, I wont do that but it 
seems to me that definite action must be taken by the Government at 
once.

Dr. Colwell and the Lake Edward
Sanatorium Authorities are quite upset and feel that they have not 
received quite the consideration to which they are entitled.

I am having a meeting of the
Anti-TùbercuIosis and General Health League on F-iday and I know the

Tou will remember that about the 
middle of December I wired to you with reference to the Ste.Agathe 
Sanatorium. In reply you intimated that arrangements were proceeding 
satis; actorily and that we could expect the Sanatorium would be opened 
shortly. A few days ago the Press also stated that,in the House at 
-,.uebec ,you said that the SanatcriiEG at Ste Agathe would be opened 
shortly for the reception of Protestant patients.

Hy dear Sr. Taschereau:

Honourable L. A. Taschereau, 
Prime Minister,
Province of Quebec,
Quebec.
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